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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS FOR APRIL 2021 

 

DATE EVENT    

4/06/2021, 4/13/2021, 4/27/2021    Weekly Tuesday Rosary 1:30 PM – Day Chapel 

4/06/2021, Tues CHOC Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

4/08/2021, Thurs Mass and Council Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

4/15/2021, Thurs TAXES!!!    

4/21/2021, Wed Chapter Meeting On Line  

4/22/2021, Thurs Council Business Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



******************************************************************* 

FISH FRY 
 The Fish Fry was quite successful. Over 220 plates were provided to our 
parishioners per event. Much thanks goes to Fish Captain SK Richard Lee and the 
following workers that carried out the project: 
 
PGK/FN Ysau Flores SK Sal Scalia Jonathan Bassett 
SK TexLiedtka SK Gerald Gaenlsen Linn Danielski 
Imelda Lee WPGK SK Andy Totah Nancy Forget 
SK Elroy Tschirhart SK Gary Richmond SK Carlos Gonzalez 
SK Bill Faucher SK Fernando Arellano Ryan Lee 
SK Steven Marques Wayne Hartmann SK Hilario Lopez 
SK Leo Forget PFN SK Pete Peterson PGK SK Brian Nelson 
SK John Green WDKG Mark Kelly SK Heath Thomas  
  

The following photographs show our Knights serving our fried fish dinners to 
many of our parishioners driving by our service area. As you can see, many 
vehicles are lined up for the fish meals. 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

          



 

 
 

******************************************************************* 

 CAMPASS CLEANUP CREW  
 

 As shown below, keeping it clean can be a fun job. Here are 7 of our useful 
Knights shown raking, blowing, and picking up leaves from around St Marks 
Christopher Hall on a nice bright and sunny day this March of 2021. 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

SK Leo Whitley                       

Mark Jackson 

Jonathan Bassett 

Chris Huggins 

Allan Cleaveland 

SK Gary Richmond SK Richard Lee 



    
 

             

 

RAKERS AND SHOVELERS 

BLOWERS 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whops, I found something 



****************************************************** 
KNIGHT’S ROMEO BREAKFAST 

 

 On Wednesday, March 17, 13 Knights are shown below celebrating Brother 
Peter “PACTRIC” Blozis’s 82nd birthday during a Denny’s breakfast session.  

 
 
 

 
Front to back - Larry Eblen, Dominick Cicello, SK Roger Mays, 
Pete Patrick Blozis, SK Sal Scalia, & Jack Kelly (Standing) 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Front to back - Bob Gilson, SK Ralph Sirois, SK Sam Szalwinski,       
SK Loyd Anders,  SK Larry Zoller, Al Gill (blocked from view), &         
SK Steve Marques 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



****************************************************** 
A HAPPY EASTER EGG HUNT 

 

An honorable Easter Egg hunt was carried out on Saturday, April 3. The 
following description of the Easter Egg hunt was provided by Chris Huggins. 

 

Fun and happiness is shown in the following pictures of our Knights and their 
families carying out such a wonderful event. We especially thank all those who 
helped (prayed, stuffed eggs, prepared the grounds, led the kids, scattered and hid 
the eggs, and took pictures) and thanks to all those that came just to participate 
and enjoy the kids.  

 

The only unknown below is “who is the bunny”? The bunny is the only one 
not smiling. Happiness is really demonstrated by all the children searching for the 
Easter Eggs. 

 

Deacon Steve lead everyone in a wonderful opening prayer and then all 
grouped into different age brackets and walked to each hunting zone. From there, 
it was time for some quick moving youngsters to find and pick up all those Easter 
eggs. They did that in quick fashion. Most of the baskets were full and four lucky 
ones even found the Bunny golden egg for a special gift. 

 

All in all, it was a good celebration of our Christ’s resurrection.   
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 


